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Meg Brandt, Iowa Rush U17 Girls, recently traveled to Boca Raton, FL for the 2013 Thanksgiving
Interregional ODP event where Meg competed for the Region II Regional Team against the other 3
Regional teams from across the US. 

For a look at the rosters and the daily recap of the event, check out this page from the Region II
website- http://regionii.usyouthsoccer.org/2013_odp_girls_news__thanksgiving_interregional/

Congratulations to Meg for being selected to the Region II team and for having the opportunity to
represent not only her state but the region on the national stage! 
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